DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
U.S. NAVY EUROPEAN RESEARCH CONTRACTS PROGRAM
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH LONDON, SUB-OFFICE BRUSSELS
47 CANTERSTEEN, BRUSSELS, BELGIUM

TELEPHONE: BRUSSELS 138550
IN REPLY REFER TO:

120:JER:edk
3920/1
10 October 1966

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
University of Barcelona
Angle Guimera 66, parl 2°
Barcelona 17, Spain

Dear Professor Balaguer

This will acknowledge receipt of one copy of your fifth quarterly
report under contract N62558-4484 covering the period 1 July -

30 September 1966. It is noted that three copies have been sent
directly to the Scientific Officer in Washington.

The invoice which you enclosed has been approved and forwarded to
the Disbursing Officer for payment.

Thank you very much.

Yours truly

| A . %“”\

JOHN E. RAYMOND
Commander, USN
Director
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